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INTRODUCTION 

 

This manual is a collection of the policies and procedures used by the Saskatchewan 
Archery Association Inc. (“SAA” or the “Association”) in its operations. 

These policies and procedures were set out in the Constitution of the SAA, which was replaced 
with new Bylaws effective July 11, 2013, or have been passed by the Board of Directors or by 
the Voting Members. 

Some of these policies have also been included as required by Sask Sport Inc. (“Sask Sport”) 
as part of the criteria for membership as a Provincial Sport Governing Body (“PSGB”) with Sask 
Sport. 

Sask Sport website: https://www.sasksport.ca/  

The policies also must comply with the provisions of The Non-Profit Corporations Act, 1995 
(the “Act”). 

The Act can be viewed at: http://www.publications.gov.sk.ca/details.cfm?p=737  

The SAA is a member of Archery Canada and since Archery Canada is affiliated with the 
International body, the Internnationale De Tir A L’Arc, we use the shooting rules as set out by 
World Archery and Archery Canada. 

Archery Canada website: http://www.archerycanada.ca/  

Policies and Procedures Updates: As the policies and procedures are revised or new ones are 
introduced, they will be added to this document and published on the SAA website 
(https://saskarchery.ca/resources). 
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